
Dear parents, 
this is to officially inform you that the “licenza media” final exam will be carried out 
by your son/daughter through the presentation of a project. 
 
The project: 
- It is about a subject matter shared by the student with all the teachers of the 

class (consiglio di classe); 
- It is strictly assigned by all the teachers of the class to each student; 
- It refers to all the knowledge, skills and expertise acquired during the student’s 

studies as well as in personal life context; 
- Each student must send it to the teachers via electronic communication or in 

any other format agreed with them; 
- It can be a written text, a multimedia presentation, a mindmap or a series of 

mindmaps, a video, an art or technical project in accordance with the teachers; 
- Each student must present it online in front of all the teachers of the class by 

June 30th. The timetable will be published by the School Principal; 
- It will be evaluated on a scale from one to ten  by all the Classrooom teachers. 
 
The oral exam will be done in video conference. It is therefore necessary to have a 
working electronic device with a video camera switched on in order to be 
recognized. Students must be on time. 

 
The teachers and the linguistic-cultural mediators are available in order to give you 
further information. 
 
We hope your son/daughter will conclude their studies in the best way possibile, 
 
best wishes, 
 
 
The School Principal 
 
 
 
 


